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July 23, 2008 

Frank S. Glogowski, Principle 

FSG Design 

604 Golden Ridge Court 

Cranberry Township, PA 16066 

 

 

Dear Mr. Glogowski, 

 

I would like to convey my appreciation for the guidance and expertise you provided in the construction 

of automotive class surfaces. I was particularly impressed with your design approach and expert 

knowledge using Pro/Engineer. Thanks again for your professionalism and attention to detail while 

working with me on recent surfacing projects.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jim Rublee 

Design Engineer 

NASCAR Research & Development Center 

7010 West Winds Boulevard 

Concord, NC 28027 

 


